From: cityclerk
Subject: City of PG Zoning Bylaw No 7850, 2007, Amendment Bylaw No 9268, 2021 and Liquor
Licence Application No LL100178

From: Anne Rushton <*REDACTED*>

Sent: Monday, April 04, 2022 12:27 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca>; Anne Rushton <*REDACTED*>
Subject: City of PG Zoning Bylaw No 7850, 2007, Amendment Bylaw No 9268, 2021 and Liquor Licence Application No
LL100178

Good afternoon,
I email you today to voice my concerns and my objection for re-zoning the old Pizza Hut at 1933 Queensway Street to a liquor store.

For the past two years the Millar Addition neighbourhood has been overwhelmed with various social problems that have been pushed
to our residential area from the downtown core and from other areas of the city. This increase also includes the vagrants from the
implementation of tent city set up in the lower Patricia Blvd area.

It has become an area where residents no longer feel safe due to the vagrants and thieves that navigate this neighbourhood during the
day and the night. Increased crime such as break ins to both residences and vehicles, verbal threats, loitering, littering, sleeping on our
lawns, urinating on our property, and the list goes on and on. I no longer feel safe in my own neighbourhood nor do I feel safe going
downtown to support local businesses. The MlIllar Addition neighbourhood and the downtown is a disgrace and I am ashamed that
these social issues have got to this point.

By allowing a liquor store to be zoned in an already problem area, does not make sense at all. This will negatively impact and burden
this neighbourhood, Connaught Hill area and the downtown more. You just have to take a drive by the old bus station and Shooters
Liquor Store to see the impact a liquor store will have in a residential area.

I ask that you re-consider the rezoning of this property - it should not be a zoned for a liquor store nor any other facility that will only
increase the social issues that already exist in our neighbourhood.

Respectfully submitted,
Anne Rushton
710 17th Avenue



